SEPTEMBER 2025



MEET THE BOARD

Nikki Calfee: Co-Coordinator Michele Baird: Co-Coordinator Nicole Ripoll: Durban President Kim Pereira: Tulsa President Natasha Routhier: M.S. President

Sharon Casey: Secretary Dayana Vilar: Treasurer

Jaime Aji: Editor

Lisa Stanitz: Fundraising Chair Becky Merrill: Events Coordinator

JOIN HEPTO!!

We could not do what we do without your support. Your dues allow us to support our teachers, staff and most importantly our students. Click HERE or scan the QR code to join.

As a HEPTO member, you are **not** required to participate, but feel free to come to our meetings!



SEPTEMBER FUNDRAISERS

- Vertical Discount Cards 0 9/8-9/29
- Fall Catalogue
 - 9/15 distribution
- Fully customizable spirit wear (all year long) Click HERE for website

Please keep an eye out for flyers sent home with your chid.

UPCOMING EVENTS

T-2: First Day of School for students

M-8: HEPTO Meeting 6:15 @ M.S.

T-9: 4th & 5th Back to School 6:00 W-10: 6th & 7th Back to School 6:00

F-12: Ice Cream Social 6:30 @ Tulsa

M-F 15-19: Tulsa Book Fair

T-16: Durban Back to School 6:00

W-17: Tulsa Back to School Night 6:00

Th-18: Tulsa Book Fair Family Night

6:15-8:00

T-23: 4th & 5th Grade School Pictures W-24: 6th & 7th Grade School Pictures M-F-29-Oct 3: Middle School Book Fair



SEPTEMBER 2025



WANT TO VOLUNTEER?

We are always looking for parents to volunteer at activities and events. If you are able and would like to be a volunteer, please click HERE or scan the QR code to complete our volunteer form. This lets us know you are interested and how to contact you!

FOLLOW US!

Follow and like us on social media for updates and information! Scan the QR code for our social media platforms!



MESSAGE FROM YOUR CO-COODRINATORS

Welcome back to a new school year! Whether you're a returning parent or joining us for the first time-welcome! We're so excited about the fresh energy, new faces, and great ideas that this year is already bringing. The PTO Board has been hard at work planning exciting initiatives, and we'd love for you to be a part of it. Join us at our meetings, share your voice, and help make this a gerat year for our kids and community.

We look forward to meeting you at our open houses and back to school nights!

-Michele and Nikki

CONTACT INFO

hopatcongpto.org hopatcongelementarypto@gmail.com

